City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Right-Of-Way Closing

LOCATION: North 17th Street between East Main and
East Franklin Streets

APPLICANT: Bobby Vincent

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 7

PROPOSAL: To close to vehicular travel a portion 23,761 SF
of public right-of-way as shown on a plat prepared by the
Department of Public Works designated as DPW Dwg. No.
N-28765 dated June 22, 2018 entitled “PROPOSED CLOSING
TO VEHICULAR TRAVEL OF BOTH PORTIONS OF N. 17TH
STREET BETWEEN E. MAIN STREET AND E. FRANKLIN
STREET” at the request of the applicant.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 646-6308 or Matthew. Ebinger@richmondgov.com
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